WORSHOP MEETING OCTOBER 22ND 2019

The Town of Mayfield held a Workshop Meeting on October 22nd 2019 at the Mayfield Municipal Complex, 28 N. School St. Mayfield NY 12117. The meeting was opened at 6:00 PM by Supervisor Richard Argotsinger with the Pledge of Allegiance.

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss revisions of the Summer Rental Law. There is no Public Comment at this meeting.

PRESENT: Supervisor Richard Argotsinger

Councilman Vincent Coletti Councilman Jack Putman

Councilwoman Roberta Ricciardi

ABSENT: Councilman Thomas Ruliffson

ALSO PRESENT: CEO Damon Curley, Melissa Mazzarelli, Ralph Desiderio, John Kessler, Ahne Bejelica

The meeting consisted of discussions about noise, parking, and how many occupants would be allowed. Other topics covered were turn around time for rentals and septic concerns, a responsible contact for problems that arise. Permit fees were discussed, along with how to classify a Short Term Rental. Enforcement and fines were also discussed. Work will continue on the Short Term Rental Law revisions.

The Solar Moratorium was also discussed, with the Mayfield Town Board agreeing to extend the Moratorium which expires in January 2020 for another 6 months.

On motion by Councilwoman Ricciardi, seconded by Councilman Coletti the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM.

Respectfully Submitted

Nancy Parker Town Clerk/RMO